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Message From Mrs Marks
We have been busy embedding our ‘Word Aware'
approach across school, where each class are
infroducing key vocabulary across the curriculum in a
range of multi-sensory and fun ways. Please talk to
your child about any new words they have learned.
Next week we are having a focus on E-Safety, don’t
forget to join us next Tuesday morning for our parent
workshop to ensure you are keeping your child safe
online. We still have spaces for our ‘I'm a parent, get
me out of here’ session with Mrs Hibbert, pop round to
the office to book your place.
Enjoy your weekend!
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This week we have
started to plan a party for
Mog! We have created
lists for the foods we
would like and the party
items we might need and
have also had a go at
writing our own
invitations. In Maths we
have learnt how to
double a number and we
have thought about
positional language when
directing Mog where to
go on the moon.
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Dogsthorpe Infant School

Required as soon as possible
Midday Supervisor

Permanent Position

6.25 hours per week (11:45-1pm)
Grade 3

Come and enable our Little Stars to SHINE!

We are a GOOD school (OFSTED, December 2019) and we are on the next exciting stage of our
journey. This is a great opportunity to make a real difference to the personal development of our
children.

Our school is a large stand-alone infant school and we are looking for an individual who:
Is lively and thoroughly enjoys being with children.

Enjoys getting children involved in a range of outdoor activities and games.

Is caring, reliable and has a ‘can do’ attitude.

Our school can offer:

Enthusiastic and happy children who enjoy learning.

A well-established school family ethos with energetic and dedicated staff.
A commitment to professional development.

Visits to the school are warmly welcomed. We would love you to come and see the exciting things
that are taking place at our school. To arrange a visit and to request an application pack please con-
tact the School Office:

office@dogsthorpe-inf.peterborough.sch.uk

Closing date: Monday 24" February 2020
Any applications received after this date or late by email may not be accepted.

Dogsthorpe Infant School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and
young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. The successful appli-
cant will be required to have a DBS check.
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